

July 27, 2009

Sent Via: Email records@utc.wa.gov

Mr. Dave Danner Executive Director & Secretary Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission PO Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE: Request for Approval of Amended Negotiated Wireless Traffic Exchange Agreement with Verizon Wireless

Dear Ms. Washburn:

TDS Telecommunications Corporation (TDS) as an agent for McDaniel Telephone Company, d/b/a TDS Telecom, has entered into a voluntary wireless traffic exchange agreement with Verizon Wireless. One copy of the agreement has been enclosed for filing with this Commission in addition to a copy of the completed UTC form requesting approval of a fully negotiated interconnection agreement.

TDS respectfully requests approval of this agreement as filed.

If you have questions regarding this agreement, please contact Linda Lowrance of TDS at (865)671-4758 or myself at (503)656-8399. Thank you in advance for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

Gail M. Long

Manager, External Relations

Enclosures: 2

Cc: Linda Lowrance - TDS Telecom

Mary Bacigalupi - Verizon Wireless

PO BOX 1566 OREGON CITY, OR 97045-1566

> OFFICE: 503.656.8399 FAX: 503.656.8660